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            John Galusha, Chairman    
            Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
            Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
 
Mayor and City Council 
City of Walsenburg 
525 South Albert Ave 
Walsenburg, Colorado 81089 
 
September 12, 2023 
 
RE: Collaboration on Parks and Outdoor Recreation 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
We write to open an initial conversation with the City, Town, and Parks and Rec District on how we 
can collaborate on Parks and Outdoor Recreation.  Our region has a number of great Parks and 
Recreation Assets and we have each been working to bring new opportunities into reality.   
 
Collaboration can take many forms.  Perhaps the best starting place is a discussion of shared needs 
and goals.  Eventually some form of joint entity that gives each of us a seat at the table along with 
representation from residents across our region might be a great place.  Funding will be a challenge, 
but we hope not an insurmountable one. We believe that by working together we can take advantage 
of federal funding opportunities for capital projects while maintaining a higher operating standard for 
our current assets and programs. 
 
We have been made aware of a Community Capacity Program from OEDIT’s Outdoor Recreation 
Office and CU Boulder that might be able to help us navigate these opportunities in a structured way.  
We would like to propose a meeting with the Town Clerk, City Administrator, County Administrator, 
and the Chair of the Parks and Recreation District to discuss this OREC/CU Boulder opportunity 
and/or the logistics of a meeting that includes not just the local governments, but our local partners as 
well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Galusha, Chairman 
 
 
 
Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
 
 
 
Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 

 
Identical Letter Sent to Town of La Veta and Huerfano Parks and Recreation District 



401 Main Street, Suite #201   Walsenburg, CO 81089 
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            John Galusha, Chairman    
            Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
            Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
 
Mayor and Town Board of Trustees  
Town of La Veta 
209 S Main St 
La Veta, Colorado 81055 
 
September 12, 2023 
 
RE: Collaboration on Parks and Outdoor Recreation 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
We write to open an initial conversation with the City, Town, and Parks and Rec District on how we 
can collaborate on Parks and Outdoor Recreation.  Our region has a number of great Parks and 
Recreation Assets and we have each been working to bring new opportunities into reality.   
 
Collaboration can take many forms.  Perhaps the best starting place is a discussion of shared needs 
and goals.  Eventually some form of joint entity that gives each of us a seat at the table along with 
representation from residents across our region might be a great place.  Funding will be a challenge, 
but we hope not an insurmountable one. We believe that by working together we can take advantage 
of federal funding opportunities for capital projects while maintaining a higher operating standard for 
our current assets and programs. 
 
We have been made aware of a Community Capacity Program from OEDIT’s Outdoor Recreation 
Office and CU Boulder that might be able to help us navigate these opportunities in a structured way.  
We would like to propose a meeting with the Town Clerk, City Administrator, County Administrator, 
and the Chair of the Parks and Recreation District to discuss this OREC/CU Boulder opportunity 
and/or the logistics of a meeting that includes not just the local governments, but our local partners as 
well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Galusha, Chairman 
 
 
 
Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
 
 
 
Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 

 
Identical Letter Sent to City of Walsenburg and Huerfano Parks and Recreation District 
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            John Galusha, Chairman    
            Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
            Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
 
Mayor and City Council 
City of Walsenburg 
525 South Albert Ave 
Walsenburg, Colorado 81089 
 
September 12, 2023 
 
RE: Collaboration on Parks and Outdoor Recreation 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
We write to open an initial conversation with the City, Town, and Parks and Rec District on how we 
can collaborate on Parks and Outdoor Recreation.  Our region has a number of great Parks and 
Recreation Assets and we have each been working to bring new opportunities into reality.   
 
Collaboration can take many forms.  Perhaps the best starting place is a discussion of shared needs 
and goals.  Eventually some form of joint entity that gives each of us a seat at the table along with 
representation from residents across our region might be a great place.  Funding will be a challenge, 
but we hope not an insurmountable one. We believe that by working together we can take advantage 
of federal funding opportunities for capital projects while maintaining a higher operating standard for 
our current assets and programs. 
 
We have been made aware of a Community Capacity Program from OEDIT’s Outdoor Recreation 
Office and CU Boulder that might be able to help us navigate these opportunities in a structured way.  
We would like to propose a meeting with the Town Clerk, City Administrator, County Administrator, 
and the Chair of the Parks and Recreation District to discuss this OREC/CU Boulder opportunity 
and/or the logistics of a meeting that includes not just the local governments, but our local partners as 
well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Galusha, Chairman 
 
 
 
Arica Andreatta, Commissioner 
 
 
 
Karl Sporleder, Commissioner 

 
Identical Letter Sent to Town of La Veta and Huerfano Parks and Recreation District 
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